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Ms Kate Ryan 
Executive Director, Energy Transformation Implementation Unit 

Energy Policy WA 
Level 1, 66 St Georges Terrace 

Perth WA 6000 
 

Via email: energytransformation@energy.wa.gov.au 
 

 
Dear Ms Ryan 

Western Power feedback on proposed changes to the Metering Code 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on Energy Policy WA’s consultation paper, Energy 
Transformation Strategy: Proposed Changes to the Electricity Industry (Metering) Code 2012. 

As you will know, Western Power has worked closely with Energy Policy WA and the Australian Energy 
Market Operator in developing the proposed changes to the Metering Code. In particular, estimating the 

implementation costs to Western Power for the reforms and considering technical issues in collaboration 
with Energy Policy WA. 

Western Power supports the proposed changes to the Metering Code and will be pleased to continue 
working closely with Energy Policy WA and other stakeholders to consider matters raised in stakeholders’ 

responses to the consultation paper. 

Should you wish to further discuss the proposed changes to the Metering Code, I can be contacted on 
08 9441 3518 or zahra.jabiri@westernpower.com.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Zahra Jabiri 

Head of Regulation and Investment Assurance 
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